
www.fnu.ac.fj
Care | Honesty | Accountability

Service | Excellence 

Dear All,
As the Vice-Chancellor of the Fiji National University, it brings me immense joy to extend 
heartfelt Eid greetings to all members of our esteemed institution and the wider 
community. Eid al-Fitr is a time of joy, reflection, and unity, marking the end of the holy 
month of Ramadan.

To our Muslim students, staff, and their families, I extend my warmest wishes for a blessed 
Eid filled with happiness, peace, and prosperity. May this auspicious occasion renew your 
spirits and strengthen your faith as you gather with loved ones to celebrate the blessings 
of Ramadan and the joy of Eid.

Eid is a time of reflection, gratitude, and joy. It marks the culmination of a month-long 
journey of self-discipline, spiritual growth, and acts of kindness. As we come together to 
celebrate the end of Ramadan, let us remember the values it instils within us – 
compassion, empathy, and unity.

In the spirit of inclusivity and diversity that defines our university, let us embrace this 
opportunity to come together, regardless of our backgrounds or beliefs, to share in the joy 
and friendship that Eid brings. May this special day inspire us to foster greater 
understanding, compassion, and solidarity within our FNU family and beyond.

As we mark this joyous occasion, let us also remember those who are less fortunate and 
extend a helping hand to those in need, embodying the true essence of Eid.

Eid Mubarak to you all and may the blessings of this holy day fill your hearts 
with peace and happiness.

Professor Unaisi Nabobo-Baba
Vice-Chancellor
Fiji National University


